Water, Sewer and Storm Drain
Committee

October 26, 2005
5:00 PM
City Hall

Attendees:

Paula Ford — Mayor

Judy Richards — Council Member

Rob Hickey — City Manager

John Linhart — Community Development Director
Bruce Nash — RAR City Engineer

Michael Bohlander, P.E. — Public Works Director
Satwant Takhar - Finance Director

Kathleen Caldwell — Administrative Assistant

THE REGULAR MEETING OF WATER, SEWER AND STORM DRAIN
COMMITTEE FOR OCTOBER 26, 2005 HAS BEEN ADJOURNED

DUE TO LACK OF AGENDA

NEXT SCHEDULED REGULAR MEETING IS

NOVEMBER 23, 2005.




